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This half term, we will continue to work through our SEMH lessons to help 

us learn strategies on how to manage our big emotions.  

   

 

 

Reading 

We will be reading a range 

of texts and demonstrating 

our understanding through 

drawing, writing, and 

drama. 

Writing 

We continue our work on 

grammar and 

understanding how to 

compose a sentence 

correctly.  

 

 

Maths 

We will be exploring money 

and its use. From identifying 

all the coins and notes to 

working out how much we 

have / have spent  

 

Science 

We will be looking at 

materials and their uses. 

Why do we use one type of 

material over another? 

  

Physical Education 

We will be learning to 

follow different dance 

routines and using 

gymnastics to travel in 

different ways. 

LIFE 

We will continue exploring 

the makeup of our brains 

and how they affect our 

everyday lives. 
 

 

Art 

This will go alongside our 

SEMH on resilience. 

“Austin’s Butterfly” is our 

inspiration. 
 

 

 

Computing 

We will explore our LEGO 

Education kits and 

programming them to floor 

instructions. 
 

 

Geography 

We will be exploring the 

makeup of the world and 

how it is split into different 

continents and ocean. 
 

 

 

Key dates: 
PE (Outdoor) - Thursday 

PE (Indoor) -  

Mon (Class 1/Squirrels 

Wed (Class 2/Foxes) 

 

Home learning: 

o Reading with/to an adult 

o Use TTRockstars to practise 

multiplication tables (paper 

versions available on request) 
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